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Residence Life), Patricia Brown (VP for Enrollment Management), Maverick Cummings 

(President of the Student Government Association), Michele Flint (President of the 

Faculty Senate), Justin Johnston (alumnus and Director of the Annual Fund), Christopher 

Malik (Director of Student Activities), Sylvia Muhr (Bursar), Special Thompson (student 

representative), Frank Williams (Dean of Admissions), and Andrew Wise (Associate 

Professor of History and Political Science). 

 

I thank each of these committee members for their willingness to serve on this important 

national search effort. 

 

I am pleased to report that we have made substantial progress in correcting our internet 

access problems. On Wednesday, November 27, we performed a major network 

equipment upgrade by replacing an antiquated router with a new, robust Cisco edge 

router. Our new Cisco router is fully equipped to process our current load of network 

traffic with ample room for future expansion. Our preliminary tests have shown that the 

new router is greatly outperforming our old equipment, and network traffic is moving at 

an 


